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FirstFarms’ top management is in position 
 
The board has recruited internally for the CEO position. 
 
After a thorough assessment, the Board of Directors of FirstFarms A/S has appointed Søren Bredvig and 
Michael Hyldgaard as permanent Co-CEO's of FirstFarms with immediate effect. Søren Bredvig and Michael 
Hyldgaard have served as interim Co-CEO's since 1 May 2025. 
 
Both have, for a number of years in their respective roles as COO and CFO, demonstrated strong 
commitment, solid business understanding, and excellent leadership and collaboration skills. They will 
continue in their roles as COO and CFO while also taking on the overall responsibility for leading and 
operating the company. 
 
Chairman of the Board Asbjørn Børsting says: 
"We are pleased that it has been possible to recruit internally for such an important position. Søren and 
Michael are, with their deep knowledge of operations, organisation and economics, the right people to ensure 
the necessary continuity and continued operation of the company. Including not least the extensive 
reconstruction of milk production, which was hit by foot and mouth disease in the spring." 
 
In a joint statement, Søren Bredvig and Michael Hyldgaard say:  
"We thank the Board of Directors for the trust shown to us and look forward to continuing the close 
collaboration. We also look forward to continuing the collaboration with all our talented colleagues. Together, 
we will show that we are among the best operated companies in Europe, and we will build on the strong 
foundation that has been created in recent years." 

 
 
 

Best regards, 
FirstFarms A/S 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 
Please visit our website www.firstfarms.com or by contacting chairman Asbjørn Børsting, Co-CEO’s Søren Bredvig and Michael 
Hyldgaard on phone +45 75 86 87 87. 
 
 
About FirstFarms: 
FirstFarms is a Danish stock exchange listed company. We operate FirstFarms with responsibility for the surrounding communities, and 
we deliver highest quality which is primarily sold locally. We act on new opportunities, that create value for our investors and for the 
surroundings. Every day, we work on creating a more sustainable company. 
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